From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 01 May 2017 16:19
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 15/00837/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 4:18 PM on 01 May 2017 from Ms Bernadette Dunne.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Part Land On The North East Side Of Gavray Drive Bicester 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE - Residential development of up to 180 dwellings to include affordable housing, public open space, localised land remodelling, compensatory flood storage and structural planting 

	Case Officer:
	Matthew Parry 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Ms Bernadette Dunne

	Email:
	

	Address:
	41 Woodfield Road, Bicester OX26 3HW


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I object to the proposed development for the following reasons:
It would be appropriate for more houses to be developed on the west side, west of the brook, so that fewer have to be built near the wildlife site on the east.
Current interpretive drawings for the east do not show where the amenity space should go. Clarification is needed here. It is important that it is not sited on the conservation area or wildlife site.
The west application needs to make provision for the funding and management of the wildlife site/nature conservation area on the east side. This involves some of the UK's most endangered land, with its associated flora and fauna. It is incumbent upon us to protect this fragile and precious heritage for future generations.
I ask the council to refuse this planning application. Bicester "Garden Town" needs to demonstrate that it is worthy of the name by protecting existing wildlife areas.


